
 

 

Partnership launches new website 

Aberdeen City Health & Social Care Partnership has launched its new-look public 

website. 

The site – at http://aberdeencityhscp.scot/ – has undergone a complete redesign to 

make it more user-friendly for everyone accessing the webpages. 

The website now features clear links into the site from the Home page, via About Us, 

Our Delivery, Our Innovations, Our News, and Let's Talk, along with the 

Partnership’s Twitter feed. 

The web team will continue to develop the site over the coming months in response 

to feedback from staff and the public. 

Partnership Chief Officer Judith Proctor said: “Our public website is one of the key 

ways to communicate with citizens about what the Partnership is seeking to achieve 

as we continue to transform health and care services in Aberdeen. I would 

encourage staff to take advantage of the site, and use it to highlight all our new 

developments so that citizens are kept fully informed.” 
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